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Comments: As someone who lived on at Valle de Oro National Wildlife Refuge for a year and a frequent tourist of

NM for outdoor recreation today, I am appalled that a roller coaster would even be considered in our national

forests on the Sandias. First- outdoor recreation has historically been considered before the indigenous and

environmental justice impacts. To exclude this project from an EA is only perpetuating these historic, racist acts

that the US Forest Service, like so many other outdoor agencies, have made in decisions past. Further and past

the obvious implications of an environmentally intrusive design- please think about not just your target audience

now but 10, 20, even 30 years from now. Many, myself included, are becoming more educated on LNT and

better ways to recreate with little impact. This roller coaster only damages the environment for a short pay. Do

not build this roller coaster; it is against the USFS mission. 


